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       The Daily Schedule has been finalized and 
listed below are the options and activities you can 
look forward to at this summer’s ADM 
Conference being held on the campus of 
Oklahoma City University beginning the 
afternoon of July 15 and running through Noon 
on the 20th.  You will find additional conference 
details and directions for registration at the ADM 
website, www.adm-doc.org.  If you have a conflict 
and can’t be with us this summer, ADM would 
benefit from and appreciate a renewal of your 
membership or for you to join as a first-timer. 

 

   

Planning Your Time 

There’s a smorgasbord of options and activities from which to select and organize your time: 

   The Worship Playing Field       Hymnody                          Anthem Reading Sessions 

   Becoming a Green Chalice Church      Beginning Guitar                 Exploring Technology 

   Advanced Handbells*                          ADM Chorus*                      Conducting Techniques 

   Global Music                                        Organ Improvisation            Daily Worship 

   Beginning Recorder                              Beginning Handbells           Organ Crawl 

   Designing Sacred Spaces                      Story Telling                        Children’s Choir 

   Chapel Choir*                                       Working with Finale            Worship Seminar 

 *Daily attendance is suggested 

 



 

Things You Won’t Want To Miss 

 Housing in Cokesbury Court Apartments – not a dorm! 
 Music Exchange booth  
 J.W. Pepper booth 
 Jewelry & Accessory booth 
 Visit to OU’s Organ Technology Department 
 Organ crawls in Norman and OKC 
 Free time to visit Bricktown, OKC Bombing Memorial, shopping, restaurants, museums 

       If you have any questions about this year’s conference, don’t hesitate to get in touch with 
Patty Jennings (pattyjennings50@gmail.com), Susan Cusenbary 
(susancusenbary@sbcglobal.net), Jane Willmert (janee_willmert@hotmail.com, or Brad 
Burnham (bradb1007@gmail.com).  Starting the first of June, additional conference details and 
last-minute reminders will be sent to registrants on a weekly basis.  And, as always, there’s 
conference and membership information on our website, www.adm-doc.org.  

♫♫♫ 

   ♫♫♫ 

        

       ADM will be represented with a booth at the 
Oklahoma Regional Assembly on Saturday, April 
28.  We have also been invited to set up our booth 
and have a presence at the Illinois Regional 
Assembly in Bloomington on October 19 & 20.  If 
anyone in that area is available and would like to 
man the booth, let Brad know at 
bradb1007@gmail.com.  

            

    

                                                   ♫♫♫ 
 

First Christian Church of Ponca City, OK has an opening for an organist for their 11:00 
a.m. service.  Anyone interested should contact the church at (580)762-1667 or at 
officemanagerfcc@gmail.com.  

       The 2019 Planning Team of Herb Buffington, Lisa Cripe, Sheryl Lane, and Claire Meredith 
is so excited to announce that next year’s ADM Conference will be at Webster Groves, 
Missouri.  Housing and some meals will be at Webster University with most other 
conference activities at Lisa’s church, Webster Groves Christian Church.  Conference dates 
are July 7 through mid-day July 12, 2019.  Thanks to the team, we are finally able to hold a 
conference in the St. Louis area.  They will be giving specific details in their presentation this 
summer at OCU. 


